
Contact me!    asutton@smsrockets.net    School phone:  263-3183

Newsletter
Miss. Abby’s Preschool

I have sent home a form to fill out about grandparents day and our
upcoming field trip. Please fill out and send back in ASAP!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Classroom Highlights
Wow! Such a fun week! We are doing
such a great job learning our
classroom rules and expectations. I
have finished up beginning of 1  Qt
assessing and those can be checked
out in their growth binder. 

st

This week our focus was “Brown
Bear” AND we started our alphabet
work! We colored, dobbed, and spot
and dotted letter A. We have done
brown bear crafts, practiced letter A
with shaving cream, practiced our
names, traced lines to brown bear,
and played lots of games together
outside. We continue to work hard
everyday! This week we have also
introduced our prayer partner,
Stephanie Kolb! The littles really
enjoyed her coming in! Next week
Father Robert will begin coming in
to talk about religion.

Upcoming Events

Sept. 15th - Quarter Midterm 
Sept. 18  - Grandparents day th

Sept. 20  - Rockets Golf th

                  Scramble 1:00
Sept. 24  -  Fall School photos th

Snack Reminder

Monday: Kohen 
Tuesday: Tenley
Wednesday: Sophia
Thursday: Lila
Friday: Maverick

September 2 -5  nd th

Our virtue:


